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I am a 7th generation Oregonian and descended from one of the 158 founders of 

Oregon, Reverend Ezra Fisher, who is recognized in the Senate Gallery.  

 

It has become more difficult every year to run a business and to raise a family in 

Oregon.  I have a 4 year old daughter who is an 8th generation Oregonian and I hope 

that she has an easier time in Oregon than I have.  It has become extremely 

unfriendly to business here, particularly in the used car industry. 

 

Allowing chinese interests to further erode our own citizens ability to thrive makes 

sense only to those who would dismantle my heritage out of spite for Americans and 

Oregonians.  

 

Let's empower Oregonians instead. 


